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Question: 

If a nonprofit pays above the minimum wage, do they have to submit the Living Wage 

form/reports? 

Answer:  Yes.  Certification will be payroll reports.  Points will be given if you submit all the 

requirements of the RFP to get the highest score possible. Please be aware that non-profits are 

exempt from the Living Wage Policy. 

 

Question: 

Can two proposals be submitted in terms of if you can offer more than what the RFP is 

requiring?   

Answer:  If you have two programs/options, put it in one proposal. Make sure the expenses are 

broken down for each program. 

 

Question:  

Are all of the RFP requirements on the website? 

 

Answer:  All requirements are in the individual RFP that is posted on the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


